From:

Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox

Sent: To:

Subject:

Friday, 25 August 2023 1:36 PM

402 OB

W.A.E.C. RECORDS

FILE NO. DOT 0152

DATE:

18 AUG 2023

ACTION BY: \_\_\_\_

From: robert <

Sent: Friday, 18 August 2023 6:16 PM To: Boundaries@waec.wa.goc.au

**Subject:** Electoral Boundary Redistributions

[External Email] This email was sent from outside the organisation. Be cautious, particularly with links and attachments.

All SPAM emails must be reported using the instructions on the intranet.

To The Commissioners Concerned

Dear Commissioners.

I strongly object to the proposed changes to the Legislative Assembly areas of W A.

By reducing the number of electoral sections within the western Australian State will further divide the rural area from the City electorate.

By losing one voice oi the lower House will further exacerbate the imbalance of power.

The sheer distance imbalance between the City and Country electorates must be addressed.

Inner City electorate members could walk around their total electorate before breakfast whereas the Country electorates are so large that it take all day to drive across a couple of them.

The rural Members spend thousands of hours traversing their electorates which they have to do to service their area's.

I maintain that this Boundary redistribution must be abandoned before the whole State becomes any more City centric than it already is.

Please reconsider this proposed move before it's to late.

Yours sincerely Robert Millard

Albany WA. 6330

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the lands on which our electoral activities take place. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.

i Manage 187808

000-003997